
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th October 2021 
 
Dear Parent 
 
After School Choir – Years 4, 5 and 6 
 
We are very pleased to be able to start our School Choir Practice for Years 4, 5 and 6. There will be a limited 
number of places available.  Sessions will take place on Mondays from 3.15 – 4.15pm.  If your child wishes to 
be part of the School Choir, they must give a commitment to attending sessions on Monday each week. 
Dates for Term 2 are:- 
 
Term 2 
November  8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th 
December  6th, 13th 
 
Attendance at the sessions depends on all children listening, following instructions, good attitude and 
behaviour both during the school day and while at choir practice. Your child may be withdrawn if these 
guidelines are not followed, as this will affect the safety and enjoyment of others. Should this happen you will 
be notified and your child will be unable to attend future sessions.  A child on the waiting list will take their 
place the following week.    
 
When Covid restrictions allow, our Choir will represent the school at a variety of events so your children will be 
ambassadors for our school.  We are looking forward to our Choir showing their talents to the wider 
community, but also to the children showing their Christian values through music and song. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in School Choir Practice please return the reply slip to the school 
office by Thursday, 21st October.  We will write to confirm whether or not your child has a place for 
School Choir sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Miss M Du Bruyn 
Headteacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
After School Choir – Years 4, 5 and 6 
 
Child’s name ……………………………………………………………… Class ………………………………………. 
 
 
YES, my child would like to join the After School Choir sessions   
 
 

Signed …………………………………………………………… Date ……………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 


